
- NOTICE -

PROTECT YOUR FUEL CELL BLADDER

To help protect your ATL Fuel Bladder during installation or removal from its

metal container (can), we have enclosed an “edge protector strip”.  Scuffing and

abrading can occur when a bladder is pushed or pulled through the oval opening

in its container.  Prior to installation or removal of the bladder, simply press this

“edge protector strip” around the edge of the can’s oval hole to lessen chances of

bladder damage.  The “protector strip” is extra long to fit all openings; use a pair

of scissors to cut it to length.  Remove the “protector strip” before installing your

check valve.  The ATL strip may be reused many times, so please do not discard it.
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